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I oppose this bill. It is unlikely that such predator damage control districts would use 

up -to- date science on best management of predator issues. They would likely hire 

Wildlife Services, which has a history of cruel and excessive killing of wildlife, often 

killing many non-target animals, and not using the best science on how to help 

landowners effectively avoid or reduce wildlife problems in the long term. Please do 

not support this bill.  


